
Status of Vaccination Policies in Various Municipalities 

Municipality Vaccination Policy Status 

Guelph Policy rescinded effective September 1, 2022 

Muskoka Policy rescinded  

Ottawa 
Policy amended effective April 4, 2022, to apply only to 
employees in high-risk settings.   Policy no longer applies to 
council, committees, and local boards 

Barrie Policy rescinded 

Owen Sound  Policy rescinded in May 2022 

Haldimand County 
Policy rescinded in April 2022 however, the policies have been 
maintained for LTC home and Paramedic services.   

City of Waterloo  Policy suspended May 28, 2022 

Vaughan As of November 28, 2022, maintaining policy. 

Oshawa As of November 28, 2022, maintaining policy. 

County of Huron  
Policy rescinded.   In Long Term Care, still requiring a minimum 
of 2 doses as well as Rapid Antigen testing at the start of each 
shift.   

Milton  Policy rescinded for all employees and volunteers 

Timmins As of November 25, 2022, maintaining the Vaccination Policy 

Caledon As of November 25, 2022, continues to require proof of full 
vaccination and all vendors and contractors providing services.  

Whitby As of November 25, 2022, continuing the vaccination requirement 
for the foreseeable future. 

Kitchener Policy suspended in May 2022 and as of November 24, 2022, no 
plans to reinstate at this time. 

 


